
From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org>  
Sent: mercredi, 26 juin 2024 17:54 
To: czzs  Redzib Skomorac  
Cc: Stjepan Matić ; Administrator, Aarhus centar u BiH 

; nina kresevljakovic ; Dijana Vasić 
; Mis Zeneva [MVP GOV] ; Sabina 

Salihbegović ; Lejla Arnautović 
; Emina Karjašević ; Maja Bevanda 

 Suada Numic  
Subject: ACCC/C/2021/189 (Bosnia and Herzegovina) - invitation to comment on Party concerned's 
reply of 18 June 2024 

Dear Mr. Skomorac, 

I refer to the Party concerned’s reply dated 18 June 2024, on which you were copied and which is 
forwarded below for your ease of reference. 

The Committee invites you to provide any comments you may have on the Party concerned’s reply 
within 10 working days, namely by close of business on Wednesday 10 July 2024. 

Please do not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions. 

Kind regards, 
Fiona 

 

Fiona Marshall  

Legal Officer – Secretary to the Compliance Committee and 
Assistant to the Special Rapporteur on Environmental Defenders 
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